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Recommendations of the
Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee, 29 June 2000

Resolved to Recommend     (Chairperson/Cr Baird)

(2) That the Landcare Committee:

(a) adopts the proposed non-structural principles for inclusion in the Hutt River
Floodplain Management Plan.  The principles will provide the framework for
non-structural measures to be implemented from July 2001.

(b) requests that the Hutt and Upper Hutt City Councils give consideration of the
no-structural principles for inclusion in the Floodplain Management Plan and
their District Plans.

(c) notes that the Non-structural Options Working Group requires the flexibility
to recommend modifying the principles and outcomes, as further non-
structural measures detail is developed during Hutt River Floodplain
Management Plan drafting. 


